
BRONX COMMUNITY BOARD NO.8  
MINUTES OF THE YOUTH COMMITTEE MEETING –  Draft Pending Committee Approval 

Held on October 25, 2017 at 
Community Board No. 8 Office 

5676 Riverdale Avenue Suite 100 
Bronx, New York 10471 

 
 

PRESENT    AFFILIATION 
Lamont Parker    CB8, Chair, Youth Committee 
Daniella Fuchs   CB8, Youth Committee Member 
Omar Aceveda   RNH 
Hailey Davis    KHCC 
Derwin Greene    KHCC 
Lisa Herndon    Riverdale Press 
Ana Olmeda                                       Guest 
Ruby Lee Palma   Guest 
 
Absent: James Santiago, CB8, Youth Committee Member 
  
 
The meeting was held at the Bronx Community Board office at 5676 Riverdale Avenue,  
Suite 100, Bronx, NY 10471.  The meeting was called to order at 1:00PM. 
 
The meeting started off with the centers giving an update on how things are going. Their are  
positions currently available at the Riverdale Neighborhood House to be filled. Some of those 
positions are: 
 
Part-time Group Leader 
Part-time Activity Specialist  
 
Those interested can email/fax their resume with cover letter to (718) 884-1645  
nnunez@riverdaleonline.org.  
 
Students who need extra help in Math or English can obtain help Monday thru Wednesday,  
3pm to 6pm at the Academic Resource Center. For more information call  
(718) 549-8100 ext.159. 
 
Also being offered is SAT Test Prep. Space is limited and the investment is $350. For more  
information and to get your spot, call (718) 549-8100 ext. 112 or 159. 
 
The Kingsbridge Heights Community Center will be having their Home Away From Home Bene
fit on November 14th at the Manhattan Penthouse. If interested RSVP by November 4th online 
at khcc-nyc.org/event/khcc-annual-benefit 
 
The gardening program at Marble Hill Community Center is going great.  
 
The chair mentioned the possibility of having a speaker come to the next meeting to share the  
in's and out's of Grant Writing. Suggestions were asked as to what other classes/workshops  
would be beneficial to the community/youth. Next meeting is scheduled for November 29th at  
1pm at the Board office. 
 
 
The meeting was adjourned at 2:15PM. 
 
Lamont Parker, Chair 
Youth Committee 


